
 

STIRLINGSHIRE EDUCATIONAL TRUST 
 

68 Port Street, Stirling, FK8 2LJ     Tel: 01786 474956 email: stgedtrust@btconnect.com 
 

EDUCATIONAL EXCURSION – APPLICATION FOR GRANT 
 

Please note:   
• the Governors meet on the 1st Wednesday of June, September, December and 

March – please ensure application is made in time for the appropriate meeting which 
is 3 weeks before the date of the meeting.  

• normally only one application per year from each school will be accepted  
• an acknowledgement of receipt of the application will be emailed – if this is not 

received within 1 week of submitting the application please contact us. 
 

Headteacher  
School Name  
Address 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher’s email address  
School Phone number  
Date(s) of Excursion(s) 
 

 

Venue of Excursion  
 
 

 

Statement of Educational 
Value 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Total Number of Pupils taking 
part in excursion 
  

 

Is your school in an area of 
Multiple Deprivation (if so 
which one)? 
 
 

 

Cost of Excursion (per pupil) 
 

 

 


